

Water and Waste Department • Service des eaux et des déchets

March 30, 2005

Our File: 040-17-08-27-00

Mr. Mike Van Den Bosch, P.Eng. Environmental Approvals Manitoba Conservation Suite 160 – 123 Main Street Winnipeg, Manitoba R3C 1A5

Dear Mr. Van Den Bosch:

RE: FEBRUARY 2005 MONITORING REPORT FOR THE WEST END WATER POLLUTION CONTROL CENTRE LICENCE NO. 2669

Attached please find the February 2005 Monitoring Report for Licence No. 2669 issued for the City of Winnipeg West End Water Pollution Control Centre (WEWPCC). Please note the following:

- 1. You will note that a few data points have been missed because of field or lab error. We apologize for these errors.
- 2. The mode of lagoon operation was changed on February 16. This was done to determine if the effluent bacti results would be affected and to assist with the temporary flow monitoring being done.

Please let me know of any concerns or questions respecting this submission. I may be reached at the below address, by telephone at 986-4807 or by email at kkjartanson@winnipeg.ca.

Thanks for your ongoing cooperation and understanding in this matter.

Yours sincerely,

Original signed by:

K.J.T. Kjartanson, P.Eng. Acting Manager of Laboratory Services

KJTK:kk Attachment

c: Cliff Lee, P.Eng., Acting Director of Red River RegionB.D. MacBride, P.Eng.W.J. Borlase, P.Eng.M.A. Shkolny, P.Eng.

Embrace the Spirit · Vivez l'esprit